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Use of Lithium-Ion Batteries in InfraCo Facilities.
Currently the use of Lithium-Ion batteries is not allowed within InfraCo facilities.

InfraCo are constantly assessing new technologies and will communicate any changes to the current ban on Lithium-Ion batteries including updated deployment documentation.
If you want further information, please email Infracositeshare@team.telstra.com
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